Senior Section



IMPORTANT NOTICE

Date: 13/07/2020

Dear Parent,

I hope you and your family are safe and well at this very difficult time. We know that we are facing challenging circumstances and we continue to provide as much facility possible to prepare our candidates for 'O' and 'A' Levels 2021 examinations. We must keep in mind that like this year if the situation does not permit to have physical Examinations, school will have to provide strong evidences to Cambridge Board to help students obtain the fairest result possible. You are requested to give priority to the following issues and keep connected with school for your child's outmost benefit.

- C.T/Examinations: Students must attend all the Class Tests and Examinations arranged by school in the School Examination Pad. These C.T/Examination papers will later be produced as evidences to Cambridge Board (If asked).
- Passport Validity: Students passport need to have at least 6 months validity from January, 2021 to be eligible to register for 2021 'O' and 'A' Level Examinations.
- Lab Classes and Fees: School will conduct the theory part of a lab class by the given guidance by Cambridge and will conduct physical Lab classes when the situation will permit to do so.

**Lab Fees need to be paid when physical classes will be conducted.

Thanking you in anticipation of your cooperation.

Principal